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Holidays Are Near
Dates to 

Remember:

November 17-Campus Clean 
Up
November 20-24- 
Thanksgiving Break
December 7-PTO Meeting @ 
3:30
December 15-10 o’clock 
dismissal
December 18- January 3- No 
School
January 4- Students return 
to school

**make sure to check the 
school calendar as well for 
activities going on. 

Reminder:

As the temperatures are 
cooling down, your child 
wearing a jacket is 
inevitable. Please write 
your child’s name inside 
the jacket. This will give 
the jacket a better chance 
of being returned, if it is 
lost. 

Sports
Basketball will still be going on 
during the month of November and 
ending with tournaments first of 
December.. Let’s cheer on our 
Chargers!!

From the Nurse’s Desk:

I grew up right here in Manchester. I went to 
school here at North Coffee. This is my 
22nd year teaching. I have taught every 
elementary grade as well as Special 
Education. Currently, I am in my third year 
teaching ESL. I’ve been married 23 years to 
Jerrod Ferrell. We have 4 children Kayda, 
Kiya, Kix, and Zach. I cherish any time 
spent with family. We love to travel, go out 
to eat, attend sporting events, family game 
nights, hiking, or just hanging out. I also 
enjoy baking and crafting. 
#OnceAChargerAlwaysACharger

It's Flu season!  Flu is a contagious respiratory illness caused by a virus that infects the nose, throat, 
and sometimes the lungs. Flu is very common. Ways to prevent the flu are good handwashing, 
staying away from sick people, covering your cough, and getting a flu vaccine. 

LeChelle Ferrell, ESL Teacher

The Arts
Auditions have happened, parts 
have been chosen, and practice 
for James and the Giant Peach is 
in full swing. The 5th graders are 
working hard!


